
KEESHANNA JACKSON
Homicide Victim

Carbondale, Illinois
August 22, 2021

REWARD
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the person(s) responsible for the murder of
Keeshanna Jackson. Other rewards may be available.

DETAILS
On August 22, 2021, the Carbondale Police Department responded to a shots-fired complaint in the 500 block of W. Cherry Street, Carbondale, Illinois. Upon
arrival, the officers located the remnants of a house party attended by 75 to 100 people. Officers found Keeshanna Jackson in the yard of the residence with
gunshot wounds. Keeshanna was transported to the local hospital emergency room where she was pronounced deceased. Three other gunshot victims from the
incident also arrived at the emergency room where they were treated and released.
Keeshanna was 18 years old and a student at Southern Illinois University, Carbondale, Illinois.

If you have any information concerning this person, please contact the FBI Springfield Office at 217-522-9675, or the Carbondale Police Department at
618-457-3200, or the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip line at 618-549-2677. You may also call your local FBI office or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate.

Field Office: Springfield

https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/springfield
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